MURPHY H. BAXTER

209 NORTH BIG SPRING
MIDLAND , TEXAS

August 16, 1957

Mr. Morris Antwell
P, 0, Box 1058
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Antweil:

We received a letter from Mr. R. F. Mongomery, of the New
Mexico 0il Conservation Commision in Hobbs, informing us
that Form C~103 has not been filed on the State H, #l-H
Well, located in Section 36, Township 20 South, Range 38
East, lea County, New Mexico.

In February of 1955, when this well was purchased from us
by your company, it was our understanding thet you would
file the proper Plugging forms required by the 0il Conser-
vation Commission,

We request that you file Form C«103, at your earliest
convenience, and would appreciate your forwarding a copy
to us, Enclosed are copies of various forms to assist you
in preparing this form, along with a copy of the letter re-
celved from Mr, Montgomery.

Very truly yours,

L. M, Jobe
Accountant
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